
April 25, 2024

for OPEIU Local 8 Members at Valley Medical Center

Let Your Voice Be Heard!
Last week we heard from many members about the improvements we would like to see in 
our Union Contract. We have heard from many members across the clinics, our remote 
workers, and in the hospital. We can make necessary improvements to our wages, 
benefits, and working conditions that we’ve needed for years. In order to start our 
bargaining for a better contract we need to hear from YOU!

Please take the time to complete the bargaining survey by April 30th.

We work hard to ensure that patients get the care they need and ensure that we can 
provide for ourselves and our families. The Bargaining Survey is how we set priorities for 
contract negotiations. Our strength comes from being unified and taking actions, starting 
with the union bargaining survey. We will prioritize bargaining over wages, benefits, 
fairness, staffing and more based on survey results. Don’t let others decide for us what 
we want to see in our new Union Contract. 

If you have any questions, please contact your Union
Representative Erin Adamson 206-441-8880 ext. 105 or
erin@opeiu8.org.
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